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Hello all,          
 

The Friends of the Solent Schools are excited to invite you to join a 
few of us for Coffee, Cake and a Chat about the Christmas Fayre on 
Friday 3rd November from 9-10 at Solent Infant School. We will be 
meeting in the Lighthouse room which can be accessed directly 
from the Infant School playground. This is your opportunity to see 
who is sending out all these letters as well as a chance to find out 
first-hand about the plans for the 2023 Christmas Fayre! If you’d like 
to come in for a hot drink and a slice of cake or a biscuit, please wait 
on the infant playground after drop off and we will let you straight 
into the Lighthouse room. This way we don’t have to bother the 
lovely ladies in the office! You will need to sign in (in case of fire!) 
and you may be corralled into volunteering, but we will do it with a 

smile and sugary treat 😊  

If you would like to come along, please let us know via our 

Facebook/ Instagram page just so we can buy enough cake. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there!  
Kind Regards  
The Friends of the Solent Schools Committee  

 


